
East Berks 

 

What a strange world we are dealing with at the moment, section members are either shielding, 

decorating, digging the garden or fixing motorcycles. Thankfully we are all fit and well and finally 

able to ride our bikes a little, although club nights have ceased for the time being. But we have 

been able recently to get out and explore the local area. Crashby has taken the “leader” reins on 

a couple of recent runs, exploring the Chilterns and Eric Patterson lead us into darkest 

Hampshire. This was an epic trip, I don’t think my AJS twin had ever been that fast, but great 

countryside and a very good hostelry (The Bat and Ball somewhere in Hampshire). 

 

A number of East Berks members attended the Fish and Chip shop at Bagshot. This is a well 

known haunt for classic motorcyclists, so if you are in the vicinity on a Wednesday lunchtime 

(A30) do call in. Good Food and a great selection of bikes. 

 

The latest run allowed 7 members to explore the East Chilterns (6 bikes of the marque and a 

BSA) in fabulous weather and great countryside. It seemed to me that there was an element of 

normality, let’s hope it continues. 

 

With the cancellation of club nights, all club racing, trials and scrambles the salvation is to get 

out on our bikes whilst the weather is kind. If there’s and opportunity and keeping to government 

guidelines we should all take advantage to enjoy our hobby.  

 

Hopefully, within the next few weeks we can start club nights again. 

 

Keep Safe 

 

Crashby 


